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ST. JAMES, MISSION PARISH 

MONDAY, NOV. 14 
8:15 AM   RYAN ZOSCHG 
        (Bill & Sue Bogart) 
                (Rv 1:1-4, 2:1-5; Lk 18:35-43) 

TUESDAY NOV. 15  
8:15 AM   STEVEN, MARY & JIM   
                             HORVATH 
                    (The Family) 
                (Rv 3:1-6, 14-22; Lk 19:1-10) 

WEDNESDAY NOV. 16 
8:15 AM   BERNARD & BLANCH   
                      COONEY & SONS 
         (Louise) 
               (Rv 4:1-11; Lk 19:11-28)  

 
 
 
 
THURSDAY, NOV. 17        
8:15 AM   PATRICIA HAYNES 
                               (MONTHS MIND) 
    (Pat Pearson) 
                (Rv 5:1-10; Lk 19:41-44) 

FRIDAY, NOV. 18 

No Mass 

            (Rv 10:8-11; Lk 19:45-48) 

SATURDAY, NOV. 19 
ST. MARK 4:00 PM   
FELIX H. SWIDERSKI 
       (Felix & Nicki Swiderski)  

ST. JAMES 5:30 PM  
PEOPLE OF THE PARISHES 
       (Fr. Paul Siebert)  

 
SUNDAY, NOV. 20    
9:00 AM   
RANDY DUNKLE 
      (Deb Dunkle)  
 (2 SM 5:1-3; Col 1:12-20; Lk 23:35-43) 

MASS INTENTIONS 

WELCOME 
Church Staff 
Rev. Paul S. Siebert, Pastor 
Sr. Frances Therese Matia, SSJ, Pastoral Minister 
Jennifer Abriatis, Religious Ed. Facilitator 
Joseph DeSio, Financial Council Moderator 
Dan Martuccio, Pastoral Council President 
Don Fapore, St. Mark Cemetery 486-1119 
Kimberly McFall, Secretary 

Contact Information 
Rectory Office: 814-486-0569 
Monday through Thurs. 9:00a.m. to 3:00p.m. 
Friday, 9 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 
Religious Education Center: 814-486-0784 
St. Mark Community Day Care Center:  
814-486-2399 

Sacrament of the Reconciliation 
Wednesday at 6:00 pm, Saturday at 3:15 pm 
Anytime by appointment 

Baptisms 
At all Sunday liturgies and outside of Mass  after 
9:00am Mass. Parents and Sponsors must attend 
Baptismal Preparation Class. Call the rectory for 
arrangements. 

Sacrament of Matrimony 
Please call the rectory for arrangements six 
months prior to the wedding. 

Prayer Requests 
Margaret Burnside, 814-486-0344 or online @ 
www.stmarkemporium.org or 
oursmprayers@gmail.com  

mailto:oursmprayers@gmail.com
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EXTRAORDINARY               LECTORS:                ALTAR SERVERS: 
     MINISTERS: 
WEEKEND OF  NOV. 19-20 
SATURDAY, NOV. 19 
ST. MARK 4:00 PM 
Vince Fragale      Stephanie Petty   Emelia & Mitchell Copp 
ST. JAMES 5:30 PM Phil Burkhouse 

SUNDAY, NOV. 20 ~ 9:00 AM 
Lea Purcell    John English    Ryan Shaffer & Timmy Grovanz 

THANKSGIVING DAY, NOV. 24th   9:00 AM 
Laura Zoschg    Mary Dixon      Jake Cook 
 

 SCHEDULE OF EVENTS  
SUNDAY         (13th)  9:00 AM - Thirty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 
                  10:00-11:30 AM EDGE and CONFIRMATION CLASS 
MONDAY       (14th) 4:30 PM - Parish Council Meeting   
WEDNESDAY (16th)  3:30 – 5:00 PM - FAITH FORMATION GRADES 1-5 
   4:15 PM - CHILDREN’S THANSKGIVING LITURGY 
   6:00 PM - Holy Hour ~ Intentions ~ Return of all 
                     Confession         Catholics to Sunday Mass    
              7:00 PM - Benediction                             

THURSDAY     (17th)    6:30 PM - ROSARY 
SATURDAY     (19th)     3:15 PM - Confession  
               4:00 PM - VIGIL MASS @ ST. MARK 
             5:30 PM - LAST MASS @ ST. JAMES, DRIFTWOOD  
SUNDAY         (20th)  9:00 AM - OUR LORD JESUS CHRIST,  

      KING OF THE UNIVERSE 
                  10:00-11:30 AM EDGE and CONFIRMATION CLASS 

GOSPEL: LUKE 21:5-19  

  THE CATACALYSM TO COME 

QUESTION OF THE WEEK: 

Adult:   
When bad things happen, how do you deal 
with them? 
Youth:  Have you ever worried about  
something that might happen?  What can 
help you worry less? 

 

ST. MARK MASS  

ATTENDANCE 

SAT. NOV. 5  4:00 PM -  106 

          St. James 5:30 PM –    19 

SUN. NOV. 6 9:00 AM -  102 

   OFFERTORY COLLECTION 

WEEKEND MASS 

(NOV/5-6/2022) 

ST. MARK: $5,624.00 

ST. JAMES: $137.00 

Thank you for returning some of God’s 

gift to you to His Church. 

ADVENT WREATH  

MEMORIALS 
This coming Advent, we will be 

displaying our updated Advent 

Wreath with beautiful, new taller candles 

and a fresh new look.  If you would like to 

make an Advent Wreath Memorial  

donation in memory of a deceased loved 

one, please feel free to place your  

donation in an envelope marked  

“ADVENT WREATH MEMORIAL”  

with yours and your loved one’s name(s).  

Donations can be put in collection  

baskets or dropped off at the rectory. 

We are collecting items 

for our young men & 

women serving in the 

military. Boxes will be 

sent so they will be 

received around Christmas. We are in need of 

the following:  Snacks: (not in cans or hard con-

tainers).  No chocolate (it melts).  Band-Aids, 

Razors, Neosporin or Bacitracin, Hand Sanitizer, 

Chapstick, Q-tips,  

Gallon size plastic Zip-lock bags.  Please no big 

or hard containers as space is limited. Please 

place the items on the table set up in the back of 

the church labeled  

"Military Boxes".  Dead line is December 5th.   

Child Protection and Creating Safe 

Environments- Digital Behavior:  

Parents create trust with children by initiating open, honest discussions. These  

dialogues are an opportunity to communicate values and expectations about your 

family’s appropriate digital behavior, including viewing or sharing content, and apps 

they can and cannot use. Check in frequently with your children about their digital 

experiences to address any potential risk of cyberbullying and harm. Be clear that 

your intention is to look out for their wellbeing, and that you want to have an open 

dialogue. Listen to their concerns and express your perspective. To minimize the risk 

of cyberbullying or harm from digital behavior, parents can: set clear expectations 

about digital behavior and online reputation, educate about the harmful effects of 

cyberbullying, posting hateful speech or comments, sexting, and sharing naked  

photos of themselves or others (including potential legal issues), be clear about what 

content can be viewed or shared, and identify which apps are appropriate for your 

child’s use and which are not. Establish rules about the amount of time that a child 

can spend online or on their devices. Model positive, respectful digital behavior on 

your own devices and accounts. For more information on cyberbullying go to: 

www.stopbullying.gov. For additional parent resources visit  

https://www.eriercd.org/childprotection/  

St. Mark Memorial Fund 
St. Mark Memorial Fund received a donation in loving memory of  

PAT HAYNES from John & Pat English 
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33rd SUNDAY 
in  

ORDINARY 
TIME 

Gospel: Luke 21:5-19 
Catastrophes, disasters, wars,  

insurrections, etc. are not signs of 
the end of the world, but of how 
far we actually are from the end. 
We hasten the end not by being 

fearful of these events, but by  
being faithful to Jesus’ work of 

establishing God’s kingdom. 
Preaching, teaching, and living in 
Jesus’ name is the one sure way 

of discipleship that hastens Jesus’ 
Second Coming and secures for 

us eternal life. 

 The Sanctuary 

Lamps burn  

before the Blessed  

  Sacraments this 

week 

 In Loving Memory of:  

Jane M. Clonan 

By: Kimberly Clonan McFall 

FELT MANOR:  
SPECIAL ROSARY for residents 

and staff of Guy & Mary Felt  

Manor will be recited every Wed. at 

6:30PM  

The last  
Liturgy for 
this year at 
St. James 

will be on Saturday,  
Nov. 19TH @ 5:30 PM  

ST. MARK PASTORAL COUNCIL  
MEETING  

MONDAY, NOV. 14TH @  

4:30 PM IN O’CONNELL HALL 

CHILDREN’S THANKSGIVING  

LITURGY 

Wed. Nov. 16th @ 4:15 PM 

Please join our children for their 

annual Thanksgiving Liturgy.   

This is always a special Mass.  Come 

share in the Eucharist with our  

“Pilgrims  and Indians” as they give 

thanks for all their many blessings. 

CATHOLIC CAMPAIGN FOR 
HUMAN DEVELOPMENT 

WORKING ON 
THE  

MARGINS 
This collection 

empowers those 

working on the  

margins to break 

the cycle of poverty and  

improve the lives of people in  

communities across the U.S.  

We need your help! 

Please help this worthy cause 

with your donation the  

weekend of  

Nov. 19-20, 2022. 

For more information log in at  

www.usccb.org/cchd/
collection 

2023 Lector 
Workbooks are 

available for 
pickup in the Sacristy. 

HARVEST DINNER…. 

WHAT A SUCCESS! 
We had a very happy group of  people 

from all walks of life, who joined us for our  

Harvest Dinner!   

The food was incredibly tasty 

and abundant.  Thanks to all 

who brought a dish to share.  

A BIG Thank you goes out 

to the Pastoral Council and 

their donation of turkeys and cooking &  

preparing dishes, and others who put lots of 

time in preparation, serving and clean-up.   

It was GLORIOUS!    

Everyone stayed and enjoyed being  

together!  Thank you! 

HAPPY 95TH  

BIRTHDAY 

HELEN WOLFEL 

NOV. 12TH 

We all pray you’ll have unending 

happiness and joy on this special 

day! 

HARVEST 
DINNER 50/50 
Congratulations 

to RON STOJEK,  
winner of the  

Harvest Dinner 50/50! 
Ron graciously donated his 
winning back to St Mark ~ ~ 

Thank you Ron! 

CARE AND CONCERN SIGN-UP WEEKEND! 
Care and Concern Ministry is need of your help.  We have many areas of ministry in our parish and 

community.  Please think about your TIME, TALENTS AND TREASURES.  How can you help?  

There are somethings that can be done even without leaving your home.   

Please pray about our needs and sign up today! 


